CENTENNIAL MIDDLE SCHOOL COMMUNITY COUNCIL MEETING JANUARY 8, 2018

The Centennial Middle School Community Council Met on Monday January 8, 2018 at 12 noon in the Administrative Conference Room.

The following council members were in attendance at the meeting: Kyle Bates-Principal
Josie Esplin- Chairman/Parent
Dan Jensen-Vice Chairman/Parent
Lisa Boyce- Parent
Jennie Blum- Parent
(Linda Freeze- Administrative Sec. taking minute.)

Josie Esplin welcomed everyone.

Josie had Kyle Bates review this year's Trustlands Plan. All monies are currently on track to be spent or have been spent on items that are on our plan. Items discussed were the professional and technical services, textbook and software expenditures, and hiring of ESOL aides. All are doing well and we feel strongly they are making a difference with students learning. With some money leftover, Kyle suggested hiring 2 more instructional aides to help all students. Everyone agreed this is an important need for the students and to move ahead with the hiring.

Next meeting will be held Monday February 12, 2018 at noon.

Chairman Josie Esplin will not be able to attend this meeting. Vice Chairman Dan Jensen will conduct the meeting.

Items for next meeting:

- -Dan Jensen will propose a better traffic pattern option for dropping off students at CMS.
- -Timeline for Trustland submissions-Jennie Blum will report on this.
- -Digital Citizenship Discussion
- -2018-2019 Trustland Plan suggestions